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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Re: Blazers – Summer Term 2 
 
As you will be aware, we have made a successful return to full academy uniform and we are delighted with 
how the majority of students have adapted back to our academy expectations. Therefore, considering the 
recent improvement in the weather, we will be permitting students from Monday 6 June 2022, the first day 
back after the half term break, to attend the academy without a blazer if they wish to do so.  
 
As an academy, we will still expect students to have upon them their pink EXEAT cards and to ensure that 
they do not use the non-wearing of a blazer as a reason to wear external hoodies or jumpers in the 
academy as this will not be accepted. Students can still carry their blazers or place them in their bags so 
they are able to wear them in the event that the temperature changes.  

 
If you have any questions relating to students not being required to wear blazers during the final half term 
of this academic year, then please contact your child’s respective Head of Year or Assistant Head of Year.  

 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
    
 
Mr. S Meadows      Ms J Everett 
Assistant Vice Principal     Assistant Vice Principal 
Fambridge Road Campus Lead    Mill Road Campus Lead 
 
 
 

http://www.plume.essex.sch.uk/
mailto:admin@plume.essex.sch.uk

